
From the Pastor                                 November 27, 2022 

 

 It is a WONDERFUL time of the year as 

we reflect upon our WONDERFUL God with a  

special day of THANKSGIVING that we just  

enjoyed. Now we focus our attention on the                   

WONDEFUL Saviour Who was born of a virgin many years ago.  It 

is a fact in history because it is HIS-Story, and we can rejoice that His 

name is called WONDERFUL.  

 The Christian life is WONDERFUL. The songwriter ex-

pressed it this way...Isn’t He WONDERFUL, WONDERFUL, 

WONDERFUL?  Isn’t Jesus my Lord WONDERFUL?  Eyes have 
seen; ears have heard.  It’s recorded in God’s Word.  Isn’t Jesus my 

Lord WONDERFUL? 

 May we all worship and adore Him.  He is worthy! 

        

 
 

We are so thankful for our missions conference with the theme            

JOY TO THE WORLD: WON MY ONE.  May we rededicate                 

ourselves to the task of being involved in worldwide missions.  Today 

we all have an opportunity to express our 

faith for the coming year.  PRAY about 

your Faith Promise commitment for 2023. 

(It goes to support all of our missionaries.) 

 

 
 

A MEMORIAL service for Stephen Troell is at             

7:00 tomorrow night at Temple Baptist in Powell,              

Tennessee.  Continue to pray for Stephen’s family. 

 

 
 

There are four more Sundays in 2022.                                         

Let’s close this year by being in every service  

as we PRAISE THE LORD and seek                                      

wisdom for the days ahead. 

 

   



Please make the following phone update to your 

church directory:  Allen Morrison (704) 743-8085 

He said to tell everyone he loves them.  He is 

thankful for our prayers. 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS CALENDAR for DECEMBER: 

> 2nd - Staff Christmas Social - 6:30 P.M. 

>17th - Survival Kids Club Outing 

>18th - Christmas program directed by Judy Tyner 

>21st - Christmas Communion (Wednesday evening) 

>25th - Christmas Day service at 11:00 A.M. (No Sunday night service) 

>29-31st - Mid Atlantic Youth Conference  
>31st - New Year’s Eve service at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 
 

All month long we want to wish our precious shut-ins a         

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Then on JANUARY 1st we’re planning a Special                      

“Singspiration” during the evening service.  The Lord               

willing we will say “hello” to 2023! 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   4,690.50 
Faith Promise .................   1,056.00        
Other Missions ...............       150.00 
Parking Lot…  .................       200.00 
Miscellaneous  .................       473.06 
 
 

Total ................................$  6,569.56 
                                                          

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 
 


